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19 June 2018 
Newsletter No 67 
 
Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia 
orana, Namaste 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 

Senior Report Conferences 
Tuesday 26 June 2018 

2:30pm - 6:30pm 
 

School Closes at 1:30pm 
 
Reports will be available to be collected from school on Tuesday 26 June             
2018 in the hall from 2:30pm - 6:30pm. 
 
During this time teachers will be available at school to discuss the            
progress of your child in their chosen subjects. School will close at            
1:30pm to allow staff to prepare for the report evening. 
 
Interview times can be booked via the home page on our website: 

● www.papakurahigh.school.nz​  or  
● telephoning the office to book appointment times on your behalf. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at the Senior Report Evening. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
John Rohs 
PRINCIPAL 

http://www.papakurahigh.school.nz/

